
RESOLUTION NO. 436 

ELIMINATING CALLER ID ON COUNTY PHONES  

Introduced: 9/12/18 

By Messrs. Commisso and Miller: 

 

 WHEREAS, Albany County officials and employees should be responsive to the 

public and their fellow Albany County officials and employees, and 

 

 WHEREAS, Caller ID enables the avoidance of calls, including those from 

members of the public, now, therefore be it 

 

 RESOLVED, That the Caller ID feature shall be removed from all Albany 

County government phones, and be it further 

 

 RESOLVED, That the Clerk of the County Legislature is hereby directed to 

forward certified copies of this resolution to the appropriate County officials.  

 

 Referred to Audit and Finance Committee – 9/12/18 

 

 

  


